
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 23rd May 2022 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

 

Important safety information 

 

I was made aware by a police officer over the weekend that there has been some suspicious 

activity spotted by a male near to school at the end of the day on Friday.  

The teachers will be talking to the children to revisit ‘stranger-danger’ learning with them, 

reminding them how to keep themselves safe while they are out and about.  

The police are aiming to have some patrols around school this week as a supportive measure 

relating to this concern that has been raised.  

Pleas be vigilant and continue to report anything unusual to the police. 

Best regards 

 

Mrs Essex 

Bonington Drive, Arnold, 
Nottingham 

NG5 7EX 
Tele: 0115 8408068 
Fax:  0115 8408708 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs E Essex 

Email: office@robertmellors.org.uk 


